
Item #6 – Discussion/Possible Action Concerning Shallow and Overall DFC’s 

 

This is a follow up item from the January 15, 2015 Board meeting. There will be a GMA-
12 meeting on Friday, February 27th. I hope to provide an answer to the Post Oak 
Savannah GCD request consider the development of shallow DFC’s in addition to 
existing overall DFC’s for each managed aquifer. 


